
Dear colleague we are pleased to invite you to join the next the Menton 5th International 

Workshop on PET in lymphoma that will be held on September 19th-20th 2014.The 

preliminary program which is still subject to change is in attached file. The plenary sessions 

will start on September 19th.  

As you remember last time we met we decided to alternate the Lugano and Menton 

congresses: in the odd years Lugano in the even years Menton meetings will be planned.  

This is not only to allow interested people to attend both meetings but also to link the 

discussion revolving around arguments that should be considered by the nuclear medicine 

and the clinical point of view. This year we have dedicated a session on PET on other 

imaging techniques as a biomarker and we will focus on metabolic volume measurements 

and on the use of different imaging modalities for end-therapy tumor response. We have also 

dedicated a session on PET in paediatric lymphoma.  As usual the posters exhibition will be 

in the main Hall and a summing up will be presented in plenary for all the abstracts with 

discussion of the 3-4 best ones. The presentation of the results of PET based trials is 

encouraged and the various cooperative groups in the world are welcome to participate in 

the dedicated Saturday afternoon session. The outcome of the meeting depends largely on 

the ease of communicating and on the friendly atmosphere among attendees. Therefore we 

expect your presence to duplicate the success of the previous editions.  

The deadline for abstract submission has been set on May 5th. The registration will be from 

February to July 2014  

Loking forward to seeing you in Menton for this end of summer meeting. 

Best regards 

 
Michel Meignan, michel.meignan@hmn.aphp.fr 
Andrea Gallamini, gallamini.a@ospedale.cuneo.it 
Corinne Haioun, corinne.haioun@hmn.aphp.fr 
On behalf of the organizing committee. 
 


